Boney Kapoor’s firm submits layout of
International Film City project to YEIDA

Lucknow: Bollywood film producer Boney
Kapoor's company Bayview Projecs LLPon
Tuesday submitted the layout of the
International Film City to the Yamuna
Expressway Industrial Development
Authonty (YEIDA), anofficial statement is-
sued here said.

YEIDA will now reviewthe plan, and afF
ter necessary approvals, formal construc-
tion work will begin.

The International Film City is planned
to be developed over 1000 acres along the
Yamuna Expressway at Sector-21 in Greater
MNoida. The first phase will kick off on 230
acres of land with anestimated investment
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of Rs 1510 crore, the statement said.
YEIDA Officer on Special Duty{ OSD)
Shailendra Bhatia said Kapoor, who has
taken the responsibility of building the film
city, submitted the complete layoutof the
pmject on behalf ofhis company. Now, the
authoritywill reviewand examine theen-
tire layout, after which they will give the
necessary approval to start work, he said.
YEIDA CEQ Arun Veer Singh said the
construction will follow the agreement, .and
no changes will be accepted without ap-
proval. Separate no-objection certificates
will be required for approvals like parking,
landscaping, and gardening. PTI
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